Dalhousie students interested in participating in the NAFTA Program under our project title:

 “NORTH AMERICAN SUSTAINABILITY, HOUSING, AND COMMUNITY CONSORTIUM” (NASHCC)

Should put the following information in a letter of interest:

Name:

Current Year in Dalhousie Program:

Preferred Institution for Exchange:

How much background in Spanish (if any):

Please write a one page letter outlining why you want to become involved in development work, housing issues, or community participation (previous interest, travel experience, future practice etc.). The letter should be tied to your career goals in design (architecture or planning), and be personal yet beyond yourself. 

Please address the letter to my attention and submit a hard copy to Judy Baroni in the Architecture Office by April 15, 2005. E-mail any specific questions you may have to terrace.galvin@dal.ca. or  vikram.bhatt@mcgill.ca.

Everyone interested should also look at the Dal website: www.dal.ca, and then under the guidelines for student exchange. Issues related to visas, travel support, orientation before departure, medical insurance requirements, waiver forms, and many other issues are outlined. Read through this and feel free to ask questions in our next session.

Selection of McGill exchange students will be made for August or September 2005.

Thank you,

Terrance Galvin  and Vikram Bhatt  

